
MONTEREY PENINSULA REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

 
 
DATE:    June 13, 2018 
TO:   Board of Directors  
FROM: Caine Camarillo, Supervising Ranger 
REVIEWED BY: Rafael Payan, General Manager 
SUBJECT: Approval of Request for Bids for Palo Corona Regional Park 

Road Repairs 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
Staff respectfully recommends the Board approve the bid form for the road slide repair 
project at Palo Corona Regional Park in its substantial form (ATTACHMENT 1). 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
To Be Determined 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
To Be Determined 
 
FUNDING BALANCE:  
To Be Determined 
 
DISCUSSION: 
The complexity and magnitude of the road slide sustained in the backcountry of Palo 
Corona Regional Park during last winter’s storms require site plans and specs prepared by 
a licensed engineering firm. Staff initiated an RFQ process in April 2018, which resulted in 
the creation of a shortlist of engineering firms determined to be highly qualified in the field 
of civil and geotechnical engineering, which included Whitson Engineering.  Whitson 
developed the Project Schedule (ATTACHMENT 2), and plans and specs (ATTACHMENT 
3) which have been incorporated into this project bid package that will be distributed to 
licensed engineering contractors locally and statewide.  This project represents the final 
repair necessary to achieve full recovery following the winter storms of January/February 
2017.  Staff will request a budget adjustment and add funds once we know the cost, and 
those funds may be reimbursed by FEMA and Cal/OES.  Board approval is critical to meet 
the FEMA large project completion deadline of October 1, 2018. 
 
   
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Bid Form 
2. Project Schedule 
3. Plans and Specs 

 
 

AGENDA ITEM NO.  10-D 

https://www.mprpd.org/files/1630fbcf1/Item0618-10D_RFBsPCRPRdRepairs.Attach1-BidPkg.pdf
https://www.mprpd.org/files/a036c5976/Item0618-10D_RFBsPCRPRdRepairs.Attach2-Schedule.pdf
https://www.mprpd.org/files/15bf98acf/Item0618-10D_RFBsPCRPRdRepairs.Attach3-Drawing.pdf

